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GLOVER PARK HARDWARE CELEBRATES GRAND RE-OPENING 

Locally owned Ace Hardware reopens its doors with a celebration and sale on June 5 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. (May 24, 2016) — Neighborhood staple Glover Park Hardware celebrates 

their 12th year of business and new location at 2233 Wisconsin Ave NW with a grand re-opening 

event!   

 

As part of the grand re-opening celebration, customers can shop 20% off the entire store all day on 

June 5, with the exception of sale items, grills, appliances, and power tools. A customer appreciation 

reception from 12-4pm offers wine, grilling, and live music on the patio of neighboring business 

Breadsoda. Festivities continue inside the store with color consultations by Valspar, meet & greet 

with staff and the store owners, and complimentary hors d'oeuvres and sweets sponsored by fellow 

co-ops National Cooperative Bank (NCB) and Cabot Creamery Cooperative. 

 

Glover Park Hardware first opened in 2005 by A Few Cool Hardware Stores’ owners Gina Schaefer 

and Marc Friedman, who also own 10 additional locations across the Delmarva region. The store 

reopened their doors in February 2016 after a year-long relocation process, welcoming back their 

customers in Glover Park and much of the original staff from the previous storefront, just 1 block 

North of the new location.  

 
Updates regarding the grand re-opening event will be posted on their website at 

www.acehardwaredc.com, and via email and social media. To stay informed on the event and receive 

exclusive offers during the grand re-opening, please contact us via email at 

gloverfans@acehardwaredc.com. 
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